
Pembroke Regional Hospital 
MEMO 

To: All Staff & All Physicians 

From: Ashley Duhn, Interim Clinical Manager Inpatient Surgery, 
Obstetrics & IPAC & Sheldon Higginson Occupational 
Health & Safety Manager 

Date: 07 Oct 2025 

Subject: COVID-19 Outbreak Declared Over – Inpatient 
Rehabilitation Unit 

 

In consultation with the Renfrew County District Health Unit, the COVID-19 

outbreak on the Inpatient Rehabilitation Unit has now been declared over. All 

outbreak management strategies for the unit are lifted. 

We thank everyone for their teamwork and collaboration as we navigated this outbreak. 

Please remain vigilant with infection control practices to help reduce the spread of 

respiratory infections and keep our staff and patients safe. 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


